
From: Tadhg Daly
To: Mary Dunnion
Subject: RE: COVID19 and the nursing home sector
Date: Friday 13 March 2020 10:24:33

Thank you Mary
Tadhg

From: Mary Dunnion <MDunnion@hiqa.ie> 
Sent: Friday 13 March 2020 06:53
To: Shane Grogan 
Cc: Tadhg Daly 
Subject: Fwd: COVID19 and the nursing home sector

Hi Shane 

Can you follow up with NHI 
They appear not to have reviewed notifications - see below 

Thanks 

Mary 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:




